
SCHLEEDE 

HAMPTON 


INCASSOCIATES 

CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

VIA email message to MichaeI.Herr@NRC.gov 

November 15, 2011 

Mr. Michael G. Herr, CHP 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Regarding Control Number 575828 

Dear Mr. Herr: 

This letter is in response to a telecom memo from your office dated 11/9/2011 regarding a 
requested amendment to USNRC Materials License 21-26657-01. The requested amendment 
would name James L. Berry, PE as the new RSO. NRC Form 313 requesting this Amendment 
was included in the original submittal to UNNRC, dated August 18, 2011. 

In accordance with NRC policy as outlined in the subject memo, I make the following statements 
regarding my responsibilities as proposed RSO: 

1. I accept the position of RSO under USNRC Materials License 21-26657-01. 

2. I understand and will be responsible for executing the duties of RSO in accordance and 
in compliance with UNNRC regulations and company policies. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter. 

A hard copy of this submittal will sent to your office by US Mail. 

Very truly yours, 
Schleede-Hampton Associates, Inc. 

James Berry, P.E. 
Vice President 
Acting RSO 
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